
The Appleton School is part of Compass Education Trust Ltd, a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales. Company number 
07666213. Registered Office: The Billericay School, School Road, Billericay, CM12 9LH 

 

  
 

 

Headteacher: Sarah Cox, BA (Hons)  
Croft Road, Benfleet, Essex, SS7 5RN Tel: 01268 794215  

Email: info@theappletonschool.org Website: www.theappletonschool.org 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

As you may already be aware, the National Education Union (NEU), has voted overwhelmingly to support 
teacher strike action in the coming weeks. 
 

The following dates have been issued so far: 
 1st February 2023 
 1st March 2023 
 15th March 2023 
 16th March 2023  

We appreciate that short notice closure will be inconvenient for families and will do what we can, within the 
legal guidance, to maintain some service. However, this may not be sufficient for all children to attend in the 
event of significant support for the action. Please be assured that we will communicate any plans about this 
first date as soon as possible. 
 

Should it become necessary to close a number of classes or year groups, we will ensure that we give 
priority places to vulnerable children/young people and children of key workers and year groups due to take 
public examinations/formal assessments.  
 

I will write to you again once I am in a position to confirm our arrangements for the above dates. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Sarah Cox 
Headteacher 


